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Dear Mr President,

In the current difficult times of COVID-19, more than ever, it is vital for our legal profession
to remain united and strong.

As President of the Czech Bar Association I would like to express my sincere thoughts which
are directed to you, your members and families. The Czech Bar Association highly appreciates
and values established international relations with other Bars and organisations and we are
proud to be part of the global legal fraternity.

We sincerely believe that we will come out of this crisis stronger. We will continue to work
hard to assist all our members to quickly overcome the challenging times. Our voice of lawyers
must be heard and stand on the side of the most vulnerable.

I send you personally, but also to all your colleagues and citizens, best wishes of health and
safety as well as enough strength to overcome any difficulties you might face.

As soon as the pandemic is over, we are very much looking forward to seeing you in person.
Before that time, we stay fully at your disposal should you need any information or help.

All the best and please stay healthy and safe!

Yours sincerely,

m

Vladimir Jirousek
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